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27 May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Platinum Jubilee 

We hope all our children have enjoyed the special celebrations in school today.  Staff have worked hard 

to ensure a sense of occasion and our school looks very patriotic! 

The children looked great in their red, white and blue clothes or party attire and we all enjoyed an 

incredible spread of party food, fit for a Queen, thanks to our wonderful cook, Mrs Eggleston!  

We would also like to thank our lunchtime team (Mrs Dugdale and Mrs Dawson) and our School Council 

and Acorn Class members; they have all worked hard and made our school look wonderful in preparation 

for today’s events.  Quality entertainment has been provided by Mik and Dale in the form of a disco and 

party games.  A number of fun-filled activities have taken place today, celebrating the reign of our Queen. 

We have also had the pleasure of sharing our celebrations with Chipmonks children and staff, which 

made today even more special! 

As this is such an historic occasion, Friends of Hellifield have purchased a commemorative jubilee coin for 

each child, as a memento to treasure for years to come.  We hope they will look after this and look back 

on it with fond memories of our school and their part in our celebrations. 

Wishing you all a relaxing and fun-filled half term break.  I do hope you enjoy the extended bank holiday 

and we look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 7 June. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Trudi Ward 

(Executive Headteacher) 
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